
LANGSTONE INFANT ACADEMY 
Stride Avenue, Portsmouth PO3 6HL                                                         
Tel: 023 9283 2642 Fax: 023 9283 8365 

Headteacher:  Mrs J Bush 
 
 

 

21st September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE:  YEAR R PHONICS AND EARLY READING PRESENTATION  
 
This term in Reception we would like to hold some parent presentations to discuss Phonics 
and Early Reading with you.  
 
The meetings plan to help you to understand more about Phonics and how we use it at 
school. We hope to provide you with an understanding of how we teach early reading at 
school and equip you with ways that you can help support your child with their reading.  
 
We would really like to see you at one of the meetings. The meetings will be held on: 
 

 Wednesday 19th October at 9:00am, 2:30pm or 5:00pm 
 
The session will last approximately half an hour. 
 
Due to the nature of the meetings it would be preferable if children did not attend.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below, to enable us to know how many chairs 
we will require, by Monday 10th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Knapp     Mrs Blakely  
Teaching and Learning Lead  EYFS Lead 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Reception Phonics and Early Readiing presentation – Wednesday 19th October 
 
 
Name of Child ………………………………………………… Class: ………………… 
 
 
I would like to attend the meeting on Wednesday 19th October at 9.00am. 
 
 
I would like to attend the meeting on Wednesday 19th October at 2.30pm. 
 
 
I would like to attend the meeting on Wednesday 19th October at 5.00pm. 
 

 

  

          

 

 

 


